
  
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
ADBOLTON LANE / REGATTA WAY – PROVISION OF TRAFFIC CALMING 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Nottinghamshire County Council in exercise of powers 
under Section 90A and 90I of the Highways Act 1980, propose to install a 75mm high raised 
plateau across the junction of Adbolton Lane with Regatta Way, West Bridgford.  
 
The extents of the raised plateau are: - 
 
ADBOLTON LANE, WEST BRIDGFORD 
 

• From its junction with Regatta Way in a north-westerly direction for approximately 12 
metres 

 
A plan showing the intended location of the raised plateau can be viewed online by visiting 
the County Council’s website (consult.nottinghamshire.gov.uk) 
 
The plateau forms part of the ongoing work to improve cycle facilities along Regatta Way, West 

Bridgford, to improve safety for cyclists travelling along the route. 
 
Written comments / objections either by letter or email to publicrealm@viaem.co.uk  (quoting 

ref: Regatta Way) must be received by the 24th December 2021. Any details you provide 

may be shared with Nottinghamshire County Council as appropriate. If you’d like to find out 

more about how we use your data, please see our Privacy Notice: www.viaem.co.uk/privacy-

notice-for-the-public/ 

 

 
 

Major Projects and Improvements,  
Via East Midlands Ltd, 

 Bilsthorpe Depot, 
 Bilsthorpe Business Park, 

 Bilsthorpe,  
 Nottinghamshire  

NG22 8ST 

 

or by e-mail to publicrealm@viaem.co.uk  

 


